
October 22, 2020 
 
To Aida Camacho 
Board Secretary 
New Jersey Board of Public Utilities 
 
 
Re: Support for PSE&G Energy Storage Program – BPU Docket No. EO18101111 
  
 
I’m writing on behalf of the A.F. Mensah, Inc. Team to strongly support the PSE&G 
Energy Storage program filing.  Our team does not just work in the industry, we are also 
New Jersey rate payers. From our perspective, the PSE&G program will ensure a better 
grid for all and spur economic development.  
 
PSE&G will be able to utilize battery storage technology to modernize the grid, integrate 
emerging and versatile technology into its operations, and connect unrestricted capacity 
of clean renewable energy.   The battery storage program will also help manage costs 
by reducing electric use at peak times. More importantly, the program will enhance the 
resiliency of the power grid and keep critical facilities powered during extended power 
outages. The battery storage program will also provide a reliable environment, in which 
more jobs, more innovation, and more companies will flourish across the entire clean 
energy value chain. 
 
It is our hope that the Board of Public Utilities approve this program and helps New 
Jersey become a national leader and an economic hub in clean energy. 
 
     
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Adje Mensah 
CEO, A.F. Mensah, Inc.  


